
NOTICE
Due to the restrictions on public gatherings and in com-
pliance with social distance guidelines set forth by the 
Governor Phil Murphy, the Board of Trustees meeting of 
the LEAP Academy will be held using a virtual meeting 
platform.  The next meeting is scheduled for October  8, 
2020 and will begin promptly at 5:00 p.m.
 
Access to the meeting will be provided by emailing Wan-
da Garcia, Board Liaison at wandag@camden.rutgers.edu  
 


